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﻿To Whom it May Concern,

I live on Delaware Road in Hope Township, New Jersey. My family
and neighbors live in an area without internet. We desperately need
internet for school, work, etc. Especially during these trying times
working and studying remotely because of covid. Please consider
installing internet to our area, which will provide a large number of
residents with this important utility..

Thank you,

Brooke Buscio

520 Delaware Rd.
Blairstown, NJ 07825
(973) 800-3706
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